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Easier Access Phase III - Project Status Update July 2022  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Receive the current EAIII program schedule, noting the acceleration efforts 

presently underway, and that staff will continue to seek opportunities for schedule 
improvement. 

 


